
Monday 9th June 2025

Some Important Dates Updated
1. After seeking guidance from Matua Atutahi, our Kaumatua, we have 

decided to postpone our school Hautapu until a later date.  
2. Term 3 - Employees Only Day Friday 15th August - SCHOOL CLOSED

We’re excited that the exterior of the 
school is finally getting finished.

While this work is happening, there will be 
a few changes around the school. We 
kindly ask for your support in helping us 
make these transitions as smooth as 
possible—especially when work begins on 
the administration block, which may 
temporarily affect access.

Kia ora e te Whānau,

All whānau should have received an email regarding times 
available for Learning Conversations.

We are trying to attain 100% attendance. 

Teachers will be in contact with you to organise a time if 
they have not heard from you.

Ngā Mihi Nui                                                                   Pam Quirke

Learning Conversations

$50 

New World Vouchers 

to give away.

All you have to do is attend your 
child/children’s Learning 

Conversation to go into the draw.
Please email the classroom teacher 

to  book a time!





Harakeke Raranga
Kārearea  Rua

A huge thank you to the whānau who joined us to share in this special day of 
matauranga (learning), hononga (connection), and manahau (joy). We can’t wait 

to see our classroom harakeke grow!

We spent the morning doing some harakeke activities with Rereata, 
Matua Matt and Hotu. We sketched the harakeke, planted some seeds 

and created a beautiful woven mobile of ika and piwakawaka. We 
also did some science experiments and looked at the harakeke seeds 

and how they could be used for things like hand cream. It was so 
much fun and we learned a lot! Look at our awesome photos!



Harakeke Raranga
Pīpī Manu Whitu

We had a wonderful time having a go at harakeke raranga 
in the hall with Whaea Rereata and Matua Matt.  A huge 

mihi to them, and thank you to all our whānau who joined us 
as well - we couldn’t have done it without you all.

We feel so lucky to have these amazing learning opportunities!


